
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 2:20 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen W’s comments on Dartmouth Park’s planning applns 12/4/24 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 781. 18/3/24 (11-17/3/2024) 
 
2024/0606/P and 2024/0719/L 
14, Grove Terrace NW5 
I have read the SJ Stephen’s Associates Arboricultural Method Statement for 
root protection areas (RPAs) and other landscaping works  in the  rear 
garden.  I personally do not object to the proposed work as it increases the 
green areas and reduces the hard standing, the latter using only reclaimed 
York stone pavers. No tree work is proposed, but the planting of low evergreen 
hedges with perennials. 
 
List  782 25/3 
18/3 - 24/3/2024 
 
 


